
COVID Protocols 
 
Children’s Ministry 
As of Sunday, July 4, we will no longer require children or children’s ministry volunteers/staff to 
wear masks. This is in response to the Governor’s announcement of a lifting of the mask 
mandate and a relative return to normal in the State of Michigan as regards Covid. Obviously, 
both children (per their parent’s guidance) and teachers are welcome to wear masks if they so 
desire.  
The physical set up for our children’s ministry will continue to be naturally geared toward social 
distancing.  
 
Worship  
We will continue to have a section under the balcony in the sanctuary during the 9:00 service 
and a section on the north side of the Family Life Center during the 10:30 service that will be 
mask-only for those who would prefer that setting.  
 
General 
We will continue to monitor news to stay abreast of relevant information regarding safety for our 
families, and especially our children.  
 


